
 
 

NOTICE 
 
  

TO:  ALL ACCREDITED ASSET VALUERS AND CREDIT 

RATING AGENCIES WITH THE SECURITIES AND 

EXCHANGE COMMISSION  

 

Please be informed that pending the lifting of the medical emergency 

due to COVID 19 outbreak, the submission of the 2019 Annual Reports 

of  all SEC accredited Asset Valuers and Credit Rating Agencies are 

hereby extended until 30 June 2020. 

 

Concerned asset valuers and credit rating agencies who would file 

their 2019 Annual Report within the prescribed deadline of on or 

before April 15, 2020 may file the same through email at 

secoga@sec.gov.ph. 

 

 


